From: German Julian CC [mailto:jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 October 2013 00:08
To: jon@jonsmithassociates.net; John Adams
Subject: FW: Roseland neighbourhood plan moves forward

Evidence of West Briton promotion



From: Katri Iivonen [mailto:kiivonen@c-dm.co.uk] 
Sent: 28 January 2013 10:31
To: German Julian CC
Subject: RE: Roseland neighbourhood plan moves forward
Thank you
 
Kat
 
Katri Iivonen-Gray
Senior Reporter
West Briton – Camborne & Truro
01872 247412
kiivonen@c-dm.co.uk
www.thisiscornwall.co.uk
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@katriIivonen & @WestBriton
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www.facebook.com/westbriton
 
 
 
From: German Julian CC [mailto:jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk] 
Sent: 27 January 2013 23:16
To: Katri Iivonen
Cc: Jeff Reines
Subject: Roseland neighbourhood plan moves forward
 

Dear Katri, 
 
Hope all well with you.
 
Please can you put an article in this weeks West Briton to highlight a survey going out across the Roseland?
 
All five Roseland Parish Councils have now agreed to ask Cornwall Council to designate the Roseland as a neighbourhood plan area. Ruan Parish Council followed Gerrans, Philleigh, St Just in Roseland and Veryan with their decision last week to write in support of the five Parish wide neighbourhood plan. This follows public meetings across the Roseland to discuss the idea. Julian German, Cornwall Councillor for the Roseland said “I am delighted that after months of discussion and residents showing popular support a neighbourhood plan for the Roseland this can now formally be taken forward.” He added: “A survey is currently been delivered around the Roseland to establish what the key issues are. Many thanks to Gerrans, St Mawes and Veryan Post Offices for agreeing to receive the completed surveys. If people have not received one or would like to help with delivering them, please do get in touch.” Councillor Julian German can be contacted on 07737 183 690 or at jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk 
 
NOTES: a map of the proposed area is attached 
A copy of the survey is attached
 
Many thanks.
 
Best wishes,
                       Julian
